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Wicklow County Council.
County Hall,

Wicklow,

Co Wicklow.

Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive.

Dear Sir,

Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-202p, Wicklow County Council
Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal tq link th;la gx?s%ﬁgz%odies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roupdabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower sigpes JTEANNING DERFIoaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental ba
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Councii is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloatf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the lrish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking
groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most
accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Pian 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.

County Hall,
Wicklow,
Co Wicklow.
Wicklow ;
Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive. » County Council
E orn_ a0,
l J oL ulf
Dear Sir,
PLANNING DEPT.
Re: Wickiow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wickiow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarioaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the Irish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking
groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most
accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.

Cgunty Hall,

\évcl)c\ll(\lliczzvl\(’;ow. Wicklow County Council

Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive. 13 SEP 2017
PLANNING DEPT.

Dear Sir, - A

Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 201 6-2022,

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarioaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the lrish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking

groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most

accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.

County Hall, Wicklow County Council

Wickiow,

Co Wicklow. 15 SEP 2017

Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive. PLANNING DEPT.
i i

Dear Sir,

Re: Wickiow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

_ We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the Irish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking
groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most
accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.

County Hall, .
Wicklow, Wicklow County Council
Co Wicklow.
15 SEP 2017

Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive.

PLANNINGDEPF— 1
Dear Sir,
Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the Irish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at alf costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking
groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most
accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council. L.
County Hall, i Wicklow County Council
Wicklow,

Co Wicklow. i 15 SEP 2017

Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive. I opL
ANNING DEPT.

Dear Sir,

Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,
Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantiaily into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close 1o our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarioaf, Eastwards towards the Irish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking

groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unigue unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most

accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dubilin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council. pr—

County Hall, | Wici
Wicklow, cklow County Council
Co Wicklow. {5 SEP 2
017

Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive.

PLAN
Dear Sir, o
Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 201 6-2022,

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Coungil is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the lrish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking

groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most

accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.

County Hall, Wickiow ¢,
Wicklow, Uty Councij
Co Wicklow. 15 SE
P 2017

Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive.

PLANN’NG DEpT
Dear Sir,
Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the Irish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. indeed, these areas are trekked by walking

groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most

accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.

County Hall,
Wicklow, .
Co Wicklow. Wickiow County ¢
ouncil
Atin: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive. 15 SEP 2017
P
Dear Sir, L___PLANNING pgpr
Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council's proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloat
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloat is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the Irish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas aré trekked by walking

groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most

accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.

County Hall,

Wicklow,

Co Wicklow. Wickiow COUnty p
unci

Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive. 4

15 SEP 2017
Dear Sir, PLANNING DEPT
Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022, o

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wickiow County Council's proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particutarly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarioaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the lrish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper siopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking
groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unigue unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most
accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.

Cc?unty Hall, §._

\(,:vc:c\:(vli(::vIZI’ow. g Wicklow County Council
Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive. ; 13 SEP 2017

Dear Sir, uﬁﬂﬁﬁﬁzﬁﬁ;‘
Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the Irish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking

groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most

accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.
County Hall,

Wicklow,

Co Wickiow.

Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive.

Dear Sir,

Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,
Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.
We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the

enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the lrish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking

groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most

accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.
County Hall,

Wicklow, Wickiow Co

Co Wicklow. unty Councij
Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive. 13 SEP 2017

Dear Sir, ——

Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,
Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the lrish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking
groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unigue unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most
accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.
County Hall,

Wicklow,

Co Wicklow.

Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive.

Dear Sir,

Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,
Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarioaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the lrish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are frekked by walking

groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unigue unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most

accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not {0 mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council. W"MM‘"‘"*
County Hall, ! Icktow Count
Wicklow, Y Councij
Co Wicklow. 15 SE

/ P 2017
Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive. : R

e FYVING DEpT

e ———

Dear Sir,
Re: Wicklow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow Gounty Council’s proposal to link the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southermn Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue viillage.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarioaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmental balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularly so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway,
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the lrish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Rarchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking

groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unigue unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most

accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarioaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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Wicklow County Council.

County Hall, ;T‘Z:k o,
Wicklow, § -
Co Wicklow.
Attn: Mr Bryan Doyle. Chief Executive. i
{
Dear Sir,
Re: Wickiow County Council Development Plan 2016-2022,

Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022. Written Submission.

We are most upset to hear of Wicklow County Council’s proposal to iink the existing “Woodies”
roundabout on the Southern Cross Road directly to the eastern roundabout at Kilmacanogue village.
We believe that this proposal will eat substantially into the lower slopes of the Little Sugarioaf
mountain, and that it will impact greatly on the visual and the environmentai balance of the entire
Kilmacanogue valley.

1. A duty to protect our environment.

We believe that it is the duty of our Local Authorities to protect our environment, and particularty so
where it is both beautiful and unspoiled. We believe that, in proposing this unnecessary roadway.
Wicklow County Council is failing in that duty.

2. We only have so many mountains.

We have a very limited number of mountains in this country, and very few which are so close to our
capital city. It is vital that we protect the unspoiled nature of these precious resources for the
enjoyment of all our citizens, and particularly so, for those generations yet to come.

3. Vista from the Big Sugarloaf.

The proposed intrusion onto the slopes of the Little Sugarloaf is of such scale and crudeness, that it
will detract greatly from those magnificent vistas which have been enjoyed for hundreds of years by
climbers of the Big Sugarloaf Mountain. The vista from the Big Sugarloaf, Eastwards towards the Irish
Sea, is one of the great views of our country, and must be protected at all costs!

4. Walking Barchuillia Commons.

Large numbers of walking groups, both local and national, access the upper slopes of the Little Sugar
Loaf by way of Kilfenora Lane and Barchuillia Commons. Indeed, these areas are trekked by walking

groups on a daily and weekly basis. These unique unspoiled hills are some of our favourite and most

accessible gems, and must not fall victim to poorly thought-out road planning policy.

5. A rich natural habitat on the doorstep of Dublin.

The lower slopes of the Little Sugarloaf Mountain comprise a rich and diverse habitat, supporting
large numbers of common deer, lizard, pine marten, and badger, not to mention pheasant,
sparrowhawk, and a wide range of songbirds. Indeed, it is perhaps the nearest unspoiled habitat to
Dublin City and, as such, should be treated as a valuable resource.

We ask that this unnecessary roadway be omitted entirely from both the Wicklow County Council
Development Plan 2016-2022, and the Bray and Kilmacanogue Local Area Plan 2016-2022.
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